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January 15, 2021 
 
 
 
Mr. Andrew Maurey, Director 
Division of Accounting and Finance 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL  32399-0850 
 
 
RE:  Monthly Rate of Return Report 
 
 
Dear Mr. Maurey: 
 
Attached is Gulf PoZer Compan\¶s Jurisdictional Rate of Return Report for the month of 
November 2020. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mitchell P. Goldstein 
Vice President, Finance 
 
md 
 
Attachment 
 
cc/att.:  Office of the Public Counsel 
  c/o Florida Legislature 
  111 W. Madison, Rm. 801 
  Tallahassee, FL  32399-1400 


























